

Mr. T. Weldon Davis Focus Service Group P.O. Box 9160 Dallas, TX 75209

Dear Weldon:

Thank you for your input and help during the recent construction of our Cancer Center and Medical Office Building.

Your involvement provided us with experience and expertise that we did not have on our staff. Your involvement also provided us with savings in both time and money; and, you made the construction process easier to implement. Had you been involved in our project at an earlier date, I feel that we would have realized greater savings and efficiency in the construction of our facilities.

Thank you again for your contribution to our project.

Sincerely,

Ronald L. Boring President/CEO